Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

February 22, 2023
MEMORANDUM

MLA-2023- 039

TO: DR. MARISEL BALBUENA
MRS. MERCEDES S. DOMINO

FROM: BIANITO A. DAGATAN
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: MEETING OF FILIPINO-TWG FOR PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

DATE: JANUARY 9, 2023

1. To continually improve the implementation of MTB/FILIPINO Curriculum, a meeting shall
be conducted on February 24, 2023, at the SDO Functional Hall.

2. This activity aims to finalize the professional development program for MTB/FILIPINO
implementers. Participants to this activity are the identified member of TWG for
MTB/FILIPINO.

3. Meals, transportation and other related expenses incurred by the participants during the
conduct of this activity are chargeable against School MOOE subject to COA rules and
regulations.

4. This Memo serves as Travel Order.

5. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is enjoined.

BIANITO A. D TAN EdD, CESO V
Schools Divjsion Superintendentﬁ

APPROVED:
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